
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:  Connecticut Council on Environmental Quality, Environmental Monitor 
 
From:  Cameron Walden  

Supervising Sanitary Engineer 
Department of Public Health-Drinking Water Section 

 
CC:  David J. Fox, Department of Energy & Environmental Protection  

Dimple Desai, Office of Policy and Management 
   Michael Rohde, Mayor, City of Meriden 
   David P. Lohman, Director of Public Utilities, City of Meriden 

  Mario Francucci, Black & Veatch  
 
Date:  February 6, 2013  
 
Subject: City of Meriden, Broad Brook WTP and Pump Station Improvements- CEPA 

Findings 
 
 
Attached please find the Environmental Assessment Summary for the above-referenced project. 
Scoping for the project began on November 8, 2011 and ended on December 9, 2011.  
 
The Department of Energy & Environmental Protection (DEEP) provided comments dated 
December 9, 2011 and the Department of Public Health (DPH) Drinking Water Section Source 
Water Protection (SWP) Unit dated December 8, 2011. Based on the DPH’s environmental 
assessment of this project which includes all comments received during the scoping period, it has 
been determined that an Environmental Impact Evaluation (EIE) for this project is not warranted 
under the Connecticut Environmental Policy Act (CEPA). Should you have any questions, please 
contact me at (860) 509-7333. 
 
 
 
 
 


